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A Muncy Creek Township Supervisors Budget Workshop was held at the Township building on 

Monday, October 9, 2023, at 11:07 a.m.  The meeting was called to order by chairman, Gary 

Phillips followed by the pledge of allegiance.  The following were present: 

 

 

 Members: Gary Phillips, Daniel Whitmoyer 

 

 Others: Eric Newcomer, Lloyd Smith, Cari Buck 

 

Public Comment was called for.  There were no comments. 

 

A discussion was had regarding the 2024 Budget.  Items of discussion were: 

Roads (prioritizing the worst first for repair 

3 Full Time Road Employees 

Resurfacing the walking path at the park and around the concession 

Restricting vehicles to drive back towards the pavilions 

Building renovations like window replacement, remove carpeting, update restrooms, roof, hvac 

system 

New Equipment like F600 and Tractor 

Record Retention & Codification 

Paid Planning Commission 

 

Public comments: 

 

E. Newcomer:  Regarding the fire company, do you intend to provide beyond what’s contracted, 

like the last few years? 

 

C. Buck:  Regarding donations, consider a more open donation process, to have funds for 

organizations that are not on the list, instead of just listing a specific one. 

 

The meeting was adjourned by Chairman G. Phillips at approximately 12:03 p.m.   

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Cari Buck, Township Secretary  


